Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee Meeting Minutes
June 3, 2021
The Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee had a meeting on Thursday, June 3,
2021, via Zoom. Those in attendance were committee members Dexter Kinsella, Janet
Hooper, and Reverend Sara Krhla. Dexter Kinsella opened the meeting at 8:01pm.

Janet Hooper made a motion to accept the minutes from the May 6, 2021 meeting. Sara
Krhla seconded the motion. All were in favor.

The Fund currently has $10,238.23. Janet Hooper will follow up with Katie Hennesy to
get a list of donors so that thank you cards can be sent to them.

There was no public comment.

The following Old Business was discussed:

a. Consideration of applications.-We discussed 6 applications this evening and
made awards to all. The applications were for help with the cost of Driver’s Ed
as well as Camp Cochipianne’s summer program. We also made an award to
help pay for Soccer camp.

b. Distribution of Funds-We are up to date with the distribution of funds. The check
for Camp Moe that was awarded last month was cut on 5.24.2021

c. Shane Run-A final decision will be made early next month with the hopes of
having a race in late September. Janet Hooper will speak with Katie Hennesy
regarding using RatRace, getting information to past runners, and getting a date
on the calendar.

No new business was discussed.

Sara Krhla made a motion to adjourn. Dexter Kinsella seconded. All were in favor and
the meeting adjourned at 8:16pm. The next committee meeting will be held on July 1,
2021, at 6pm via Zoom.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rev. Sara L. Krhla



